St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

13 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: TEDDY BEARS' READING PICNIC FOR YEARS 1 & 2

We hope that you are all as excited as we are to begin another school year. As you know, St Mary's is committed to ensuring that all of our children develop a love of reading and a high level of literacy throughout their time at our school.

We would like to start by celebrating our love of reading with a picnic and a shared story in the Therapeutic Garden at St Mary's Church. The picnic will take place on **Friday 22nd September 2023** and we will be going over at **1:30pm (approximate finish time 2:15pm)**. Please meet your child's class in the sensory garden so that the path remains clear for other members of the public to pass. We would love to see as many of you there as possible.

This will be a wonderful opportunity to get to know the class teachers and to see them model how to read a text with your child. This will also be an opportunity to spend some quality time reading and enjoying some jam sandwiches with your child.

Please return the slip below as soon as possible and indicate whether or not you will be attending.

Please bring a picnic blanket or something to sit on as we will not be able to provide quite enough for everyone.

We are looking forward to seeing you! Children are invited to bring their teddy bears into school and to the event.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Chetri & Mrs Davis Class Teachers











